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Thank you for your letter of 25 June.

I have discussed your letter, and also the letters

the President of the Law Society and Mr. Thomas Morison, Q.C.

have sent me, with the Lord Chancellor. He has assured me
that, in his opinion, Clause 17 of the Employment Bill is
adequate. However, he would be very happy to discuss the
various points which you and the others have raised. If

you would like to have a discussion, perhaps you would get

in touch with his office.

Peter Taylor, Esq., Q.C.
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Thank you for your letter of 18 June.

I have discussed your letter, and also the letters
the Chairman of the Bar and Mr. Thomas Morison, Q.C.,

have sent me, with the Lord Chancellor. He has assured me

‘that, in his opinion, Clause 17 of the Employment Bill is
]
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_qdequate. However, he would be very happy to discuss the
various points which you and the others have raised. If

you would like to have a discussion, perhaps you would get
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in touch with'his office.

Sir John Stebbings
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Thank you for your recent letter.

I have discussed your letter, and also the letters
the Chairman of the Bar and the President of the Law
Society have sent me, with the Lord Chancellor. He has
assured me that, in his opinion, Clause 17 of the Employment
Bill is adequate. However, he would be very happy to dis-
cuss the various points which you and the others have
raised. If you would like to have a discussion, perhaps

you would get in touch with his office.
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Thomas Morison, Esqg., Q.C.






